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Greetings MAMP members! 

Thank you to everyone who joins us monthly at the Portland Country Club in Falmouth on the 

second Wednesday of each month for our MAMP Breakfast Meetings. The first half of our 2019-

2020 breakfast meetings were successful! Linda Gifford, the attorney for the Maine Realtor 

Association, presented at what may be her last breakfast meetings as she heads to retirement and 

we also had Sharon Brobst speak to the membership about hoMEworks and first time home 

buyer education - An organization and important topic that has had ties to MAMP for many 

years.   

Looking ahead, we have some MAMP favorites coming up to help us make it through the dreary 

winter months. Will Lund will present in February and we are sure he will not disappoint with 

his stories from Augusta. After many years, we have been able to secure Blaine Rada from Arch 

MI to present in March. He is a very popular speaker, so we were happy we were able to make 

the schedule work. His topic will be “Seizing market share in a Purchase market”. In June, we 

will end this season’s breakfast meetings with Steve Richman from Genworth. For anyone who 

saw him at the MAMP event last June, you know what a dynamic speaker he is - This will be a 

great way to kick off the summer!   

Lastly, as always if you have ideas about what you would like to see presented at the breakfast 

meetings, please reach out and we will do our best to accommodate. Stay warm! 
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